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New Councilmembers to be sworn in July 6 
  
The Town of Vienna’s new mayor and three new Councilmembers will be sworn into office 
during a ceremony at 6 pm Monday, July 6, outside the Vienna Community Center. Linda 
Colbert will be sworn in as mayor, and Chuck Anderson, Ray Brill, and Ed Somers will be joining 
Town Council. 
 
The ceremony is open to the public; physical-distancing strategies will be implemented and 
masks encouraged.  
 
The Town Council meeting will begin at 8 pm at Town Hall. Dr. Gloria Addo-Ayensu, director of 
the Fairfax County Health Department, will make a presentation to Town Council, near the 
beginning of the meeting. 
 
While social-distancing accommodations will be made for a limited number of citizens to attend 
the Council meeting in person at Town Hall, attendance via electronic means is still strongly 
encouraged in order to minimize the spread of coronavirus and keep residents safe. The Zoom 
link to the meeting and other guidelines for public participation at Town of Vienna meetings is 
available at viennava.gov/publicparticipation. 
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